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Impacts of COVID-19 on Public Transit 

 
On May 28, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council support the efforts of associations such as the Large Urban Mayors’  Caucus 

of Ontario, Canadian Urban Transit Association and Ontario Public Transit 

Association, in their requests to the Federal and Provincial governments to help 

identify solutions to the challenges faced by public transit service providers due to 

COVID-19.  

2. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the Minister of Transportation, Large Urban 

Mayors’ Caucus of Ontario, Mayors and Regional Chairs of Ontario, Association of 

Municipalities Ontario, Canadian Urban Transit Association and Ontario Public Transit 

Association. 
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